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5 January 2017





Dear Parents and Carers

Health Reminders

Please could I remind you to inform the school immediately if you suspect that your child, or members of your household, may have Measles, Chicken Pox or Shingles.

Could I also remind you about the school policy regarding stomach bugs.  If your child has experienced vomiting or diarrhoea they should be kept at home for 48 hours from the last episode to allow the bug to pass.

This is general guidance for most schools but is particularly important for us as we do have vulnerable pupils who are at greater risk at the moment.  The health and wellbeing of these pupils does depend on the co-operation of all parents and carers and we hope you can help us.

Thank you for your understanding and if you have any concerns, please do not hesitate in contacting us.


Yours sincerely




Sonia O’Donnell
Headteacher






